
Darleen Cox


From: Darleen Cox


Sent: Monday, September 9, 2019 6:54 PM


To: louis.uccellini@noaa.gov


Subject: Thank you.


~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~


Dear Director Uccellini,


It is hard right now to be on the side of right.


Thank you for standing beside the Birmingham forecasters, when they tried to dispel the fear Alabamians


were facing in the recent Dorian hurricane forecast, it was the only right/moral thing to do.


They did not fear controversy, nor should they, they just did their job.


It is ludicrous to think people will be, or even the thought of someone being dismissed from their place of


employment for this trivial thing.


I hope for honesty in the future, so we the people can plan our lives accordingly.


I hope life does not become rough for you, Have a nice day, Darleen Cox


~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~
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